
January 12th, 1924

Sir,-
Ref. 100/signals/35.(S.D.3.a.)
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

yours of 31st December informing me that it has 
been decided that the provisions of the "Regulations 
under which commissions in the Regular Army may be 
obtained by university candidates" should be extended 
to include commissions in the Royal Corps of Signals.

As requested I shall give this all 
possible publicity at the 'University.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
The Director of Staff Duties,
War Office,
London, S.W.l.


